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Dear Veteran,  

 

Thank you for your interest in Nassau County Veteran Housing Community at Mitchel Field. As you know our first order 
of business is to provide living quarters for homeless veterans and their families. Our next priority is to provide homes 
for other veterans.  

Attached with this letter you will find the necessary documents to complete the application process. See Application 
Checklist to make sure you have all required documents. Forward all materials by mail or email 
to jbalestrieri@sdnyrealty.com .  

If you wish to set up an appointment to tour the Nassau County Veteran Housing Community at Mitchel Field, please call 
our Property Manager Warren Schein at 516-660-2088 and he will gladly accommodate your schedule.  

 

Thank you,  

Marty Schackner  
Martin Schackner  
Director  
Smith & DeGroat Real Estate 
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